MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE CAPE CENTRE OF THE ASTRONOMICAL
SOCIETY OF SOUTHERN AFRICA HELD AT THE S.A.A.O.
ON WEDNESDAY 1975 JUNE 11 AT 20h00

Present: Chairman Mr C. Turk, Mr B. Molyneux who acted as
Secretary, twenty-six members and six visitors. Apologies for absence
were received from Messrs G. and C. Larmuth, 3. Mouton, Mrs S. Middleton,

Professor Thackeray and Dr Holroyd.

The minutes of the previous meeting held on 1975 May 14 were

read byMr Molyneux and signed by the Chairman as correct.

Arising from the minutes. The Chairman said he had been advised
by the Executors of the estate of the late Mr R. Flett that the Centre
had been left one hundred Rand. It was likely that this money would be
handed to the Cape Centre Endowment Trust. To date this Trust had

received one hundred and ninety Rand in donations.

The Chairman reminded the meeting of Mr Grey"s radio talks
which started on June 9 at five minutes to seven each morning on the

English Service.

He also brought to the notice of those interested the grazing
occultations on Dune 15 at 21h43., July 13 at 21h09 and August 23.

Mr Turk then introduced Professor Ellis of the University of
Cape Town who then addressed the meeting on Black Holes. The lecture
was of extreme interest. The number and scope of the questions which

followed gave evidence of the interest.

Mr Hurly duly thanked the speaker and the meeting closed at
21h40 for tea.

Signed as correct



